Woore
Dear Ms Woof,
I am the Clerk to Woore Parish Council.
The Council has asked me to write to you concerning your invitation to the Council to comment on
the SAMDev Main Modifications. | have not completed the form on which you invite such comments
as the Council has no comments to make (save as below) in relation to the Main Modifications.
However, the Council has instructed me to place on record with you its concern that the Woore
Parish Housing Allocation for 2010-26 has already been exceeded by almost 100% and that the
Council would support any proposed Modifications that would permit Shropshire Council to take this
into account in respect of any future applications for planning permission in the area of the Woore
Parish Council.
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Pimlott,
Clerk to Woore Parish Council



